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Gippsland Region Board summary  

The Gippsland Region Board met on Sunday 12 May after the 2024 GBR Annual General 

Meeting. The following is a summary of matters discussed and decisions made.  

Capitation fees 
The Board has kept the 2024/25 capitation fees at $10 per player, the same as the previous 
year.  
 
Board and delegated officer positions  
The Board  appointed Shane Higgins to fill the casual vacancy left by the resignation of Nigel 
Plunkett. Shane’s term is for the next two years. It also confirmed the election of David 
Butterworth as Vice President, term one year.  
 
The following were appointed to delegated officer positions: 

• Pennant and State Events Recorder, Brad Lancaster 

• Umpiring Coordinator, Chris Sherrin 

• Junior Development Coordinator, Nigel Plunkett 

• Web Manager, Keith Pritchard 

• Communications Officer, Jan Morton. 
 

The Board is very keen to hear from anyone interested in the sponsorship role. Email your 

details to gippslandbr@gmail.com. 

 

Committee positions 
The Board approved the following nominations: 

• Competitions – Pam Carter, Colin Smith, Jan Morton, Peter Leslie and Jeff Wheaton 

• Sides Selection – Ray Kennedy, Colin Smith, Ian Johns, Pam Carter, Margaret Hicks 
and Colleen Smith. 

 
Pennant 
The Board reminds clubs to submit their pennant sides for the 2024/25 season by the 15 
July closing date. Submit teams to gippslandbr@gmail.com. 
 
 
Next meeting 
Monday 22 July at Bairnsdale Bowls Club. 
 
 
Bronwyn Thwaites 
Region Secretary 
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